

## **DESERT HOT SPRINGS POLICE DEPARTMENT**

Steven Shaw Deputy Chief

May 13, 2024

RE: A&G Mart

To whom it may concern:

This letter is written for the express purpose of support for A&G Mart and their desire to open a store at 50223 Cesar Chavez Street, Suite B102, Coachella. A&G Mart has a store in the downtown district of Desert Hot Springs, on Pierson Boulevard. A&G Mart has been a great City and Community partner since their time here in Desert Hot Springs. A&G Mart is active with the Desert Hot Springs community and is an original participant in the City's Food Truck Friday event that has been a major contributor to our downtown revitalization plans. A&G Mart has not had any law enforcement or ABC complaints. Based on A&G Marts success here in Desert Hot Springs, I am sure they will continue their success in Coachella and be just as great a partner to the City of Coachella and the Coachella community as they are here in Desert Hot Springs.

Should you have any questions feel free to contact me by at 760-329-6411 extension 315.

Yours truly,

Steven Shaw, Deputy Chief